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Mr Twaddle is on leave, Mrs Trish Webb will be here while Mr Twaddle 
is away. We wish Mr Twaddle a speedy recovery. If you have any is-
sues about your child please contact the school as usual and Mrs Webb 
will be able to assist. 
 

Key Values this week: Strong, Smart, Safe and Proud where we are           
consolidating our work throughout term 3 and demonstrating our com-
mitment to our School Motto: On Task for Excellence.   

 

Four year old—Transition to School  has started at Dareton 
Public School.  If you would like more information or know of a 
4 year old who would like to come along and prepare for 
school, please contact Mrs Gee in our School Office. 
 

Friday Assembly. Each Friday morning at 9am we hold our Formal 
Awards Assembly hosted by a different class each week.  Parents and 
community members are always welcome. At this assembly we also 
conduct our weekly Attendance Raffle draw and every 5 weeks we hold 
a major Attendance Raffle for those winners of the past five weeks. Re-
member every day students who are at school on time get a ticket in our 
weekly draw.  
 

Mobile Phones. I remind everyone that students are not      
encouraged to bring or have a mobile phone at school. Those 
who do are asked to hand them in at the office upon arrival.  
Phones can be collected after school. This policy is to ensure 
all students enjoy privacy and safety.  Thank you. 
 

Tips for parents in reducing the spread of head lice   
 

As infestations are particularly common in primary schools, it is best to 
choose a treatment that can be used over time. There is no single solu-
tion to eradication, only persistence. 
 
 regularly check your children's hair 
 teach older children to check their own hair 
 tie back and braid long hair 
 keep a fine tooth head lice comb in the bathroom and encourage all   

family members to use it when they wash their hair. 
 
 

School Calendar of Events 
 

Tuesday 7th November - Playgroup 

Wednesday 8th November - Sewing Program 

Thursday 9th November - Playgroup 

Friday 10th November - Transition Program 12.30pm - 3pm 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

It was another busy week in the Kangas room last week. The students made some 
Halloween Pumpkins using great cutting skills. We have also  been learning about 
and making patterns. This week we will be making numbers using tens frames and 

counting forwards and backwards to 120.  
 

Have a Great Week  
Regards Mrs Shaddock and Mrs B. 



 

 

 

We are reading GARY by 
Leila Ridge 

We have been making 
patterns with objects, 
colours, shapes and 

numbers 

Competition Time! 
Word of the Week 

ADVENTURE 
How many smaller 

words can you make 
from the word  

adventure? 
 

Welcome to the EMUS 
class this term: 

Declan 
Mya 
Lilly 

Have a great week from the EMUS 
team! 

Gary is a pigeon and he 
can’t fly. He was curious 
about the world. One day 
Gary was listening to the 
other pigeons conversation 
and then…… he tumbled 
into the basket. Gary 
thought that he will never 
get home. He walked to a 
bus stop, he went to get on 
the bus. He got home in 
time for dinner. 
By Mya 



 

 3 / 4 Perch     

Good morning and welcome to week 5, the midway point of  the 
Term!! 
 

I hope to find you all well and relaxed after the weekend. The 
weather has been amazing and really makes you feel like being  
outdoors and enjoying the fresh air and sunshine.  
 

I would like to take the opportunity to welcome Kyarna to our 
class. Kyarna and her family have moved here from Dubbo and she 
has fitted very well into our room.  A huge welcome to her and her 
family 
 

Each week for assembly it is getting harder and harder to ‘choose’ 
my award winners. All of  the children have matured and are     
making fantastic choices both during class time and in the        
playground. It is so pleasing to see and so hard to pick! Our 
awards recipients  last week were 3 girls that continually take 
pride in their work and constantly attempt to improve on their own 
efforts. Well done to; Lydia, Chenille and Sienna. The ‘Student of  
the Week’, was Domanic. Domanic has been trying so hard to    
constantly complete work to  the very best of  his ability and is      
always asking…”What are we doing next”? Such a turn around for 
this young man! A job well done to all.    
 

Once again I would just like to remind you at any time if  you have 
concerns about your child, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
school for a time to discuss your concerns.  
 
I’d like from all of  here in 3 / 4 Perch, Lisa, the children and  Myself  
wish you all a happy and safe week ahead. 

 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 
Student from the Perch classroom have been doing cooking class’ with Darcy 
and Matthew from Mallee family Care.  
They have made many things: Fried rice, Pancakes, Scones, Sausage rolls, 
fritters, spaghetti just to name a few. 
We would like to thank  Mallee Family Care and our Schools as Community 
Centre (SACC) for organising this great project. All the ingredients used were 
donated by Walkers IGA in Dareton. 



 

Goannas 
The children in Goannas had a terrific and positive week working in the Special Room.        
Attendance was well over the ninety percent mark for the majority of the week. The children 
were involved in variety of activities other than Maths and English. They cooked and ate a 
class lunch on two days. They were also completed art works on canvas. Thanks to Susan 
McGlynn they made slime and play dough. 

Thank you MichaelWeinert and Susan McGlynn  






